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RBC Royal Bank advises that we will be conducting a 
scheduled system upgrade.

As such, our NetBank, Tellerphone, Mobile Banking and 
SMS services will be unavailable from 6:00 p.m. on 
Friday, September 23 to 6:00 p.m. on Monday, 
September 26, 2016. 

Clients can continue to use their debit and/or credit 
cards for point-of-sale purchases and ATM cash 
withdrawals during this time.

Please also note: our mall branches – West Mall, Diego 
Martin, Maraval, Trincity, Pt. Lisas and Gulf City – will 
open early at 8:00 a.m. and close at 5:30 p.m. on Friday, 
September 23, 2016.

We thank you for your patience and apologise for any 
inconvenience caused.


